
St. PHILIP THE APOSTLE CHURCH 

1314 Oxford St. Oshawa, ON. L1J 3W6 
Phone: 905-725-3275 Fax: 905-434-7531 

 

Email: stphiliptheapostleos@archtoronto.org 
Website: www.stphiliptheapostle.com 

 

PASTOR: Fr. Jorge Lopez 
Email: pastor.stphilip@archtoronto.org 

 

IN RESIDENCE: 
Sr. Maria, Sr. Cristina 

Religious Community: CMSSTCJ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mass Times 
Weekday Masses 

Tuesday: 6:00 p.m. 
Weekend Masses 

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. 
Friday: 6:00 p.m. 

(Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament) 6:30 p.m. 

Confessions:  15 minutes before each mass or by appointment 

Baptism 
Infants and young children of registered parents 
are eligible to have their child baptized. Baptisms 
are celebrated by appointment only and require a 
meeting with the priest. 

Marriage 
Weddings for registered parishioners are  
generally celebrated on Saturdays. A Marriage  
Preparation Course is required. Please contact the 
pastor a minimum of one year before the planned  
marriage date. 

Ministry to the Sick 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for visits, 
Communion, or Sacrament of the Sick. If you are 
admitted to the Hospital, kindly identify yourself 
as "Catholic" at the time of admission 
 
 
 

 

Resurrection Catholic Cemetery, 
355 Taunton Rd. E., Whitby, ON 

905-668-8912 

 
 

Msgr. Philip Coffey - 905-723- 4241 

Msgr. John Pereyma - 905-432-8470 

 
For more information on Catholic education in 

our community or to reach your local school 
board trustee, contact the Durham Catholic 
District School Board at 905-576-6150 or 

www.dcdsb.ca 
We welcome new parishioners. Please register in 
the vestibule or call the parish office 

 

Let our 
advertisers 

know you saw 
their ad here 

Remember … 

Shopping 
Locally 

Save Gas 

TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS! 

905-725-3275 

mailto:stphiliptheapostleos@archtoronto.org
http://www.stphiliptheapostle.com/
mailto:pastor.stphilip@archtoronto.org
http://www.dcdsb.ca/


SUNDAY May 28th, 2023 
  

 

 
 
 
 

ShareLife and World Communications Day 
 
On this World Communications Day, your 
support of ShareLife is improving the lives of 
Deaf people in our community. 
 

More than 60% of families with a Deaf child do 
not know or use a signing language. Silent Voice, 
a ShareLife agency, is able to provide an array of 
accessible programs and services, responding to 
the needs of Deaf adults, youth, children, infants, 
and their families in American Sign Language 
(ASL). This is because of you. The help and 
support you give brings hope and changes many 
lives. Thank you for your generosity. 
 
We have raised $10,175.00 and have surpassed 
our goal of $9,300.00. If you are still interested in 
donating towards this campaign please use a 
ShareLife envelope, or at sharelife.org/donate. 
 

St. Philip the Apostle 

 

 
Food Drive 

Please remember our Food Drive is ongoing 
throughout the year. Please place all donations at 
the Altar. Thank you in advance! 
 

 
SUNDAY JUNE 4TH AT 1:00 P.M. 

Next weekend we welcome Most Rev. Bishop 
Vincent Nguyen who will celebrate the 
Sacrament of Confirmation for students of Msgr. 
Philip Coffey, Msgr. John Pereyma and students 
who registered with us. 
 

Are you interested in Volunteering? 
 

If you are interested in volunteering, please 
contact the office either by phone at:  
905-725-3275 or email us at:  
stphiliptheapostleos@archtoronto.org 
 

 

Pentecost Sunday 
The Feast of Pentecost is celebrated each 
year on the fiftieth day after Easter and 
ten days after the Ascension of Christ. 
The Feast is always celebrated on a 

Sunday. 
 The Feast commemorates the descent of the 
Holy Spirit upon the Apostles on the day of 
Pentecost, a feast of Jewish tradition. It also 
celebrates the establishment of the Church through 
the preaching of the Apostles and the baptism of the 
thousands who on that day believed in the Gospel 
message of Salvation through Jesus Christ. The 
Feast is also seen as the culmination of the 
revelation of the Holy Trinity. 
 

Marygrove Camp Collection  
Marygrove Camp is a residential 
camp open to girls ages 5 – 13.  
Marygrove provides an 8-day 

camping experience for children who are less 
fortunate.  The Society of St. Vincent de Paul helps 
over 1,100 girls each summer.  

Envelopes are available at the back of the 
Church. This Collection will take place June 11/12. 
Thank you for your support of this work of the 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul. 

 

 
Sunday May 28 
9:30am                                                                        . 

Tuesday May 30 
6:00pm                                                Pat Callaghan 
Friday June 2 
**6:00pm     Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
6:30pm                            †Maria Le Thi Nguyen &  
     Joachim Tran Van Quang &Family Intentions 
Sunday June 4 
9:30am  Steven Loc Tran Birthday & Graduation 

If you wish to use the Pre-Authorized Giving 
Method for your Offertory envelopes, please pick 
up a form which are available in the foyer of the 
Church. Thank you! 

 

Totus Tuus is coming!  
The children and youth of the 
parish are invited to join us for 
Totus Tuus (Latin for Totally 
Yours) this summer from August 
14 to 18, 2023. Totus Tuus is an 

Archdiocesan program whereby seminarians and 
young adults travel to different parishes, 
spreading the Good News of our Lord through 
catechesis, Mass, confession, songs and games!  
 

The grade school program, for children entering 
grades 1-6, runs Monday-Friday from 9am – 
2:30pm in St. Gregory’s Hall.  
The Intermediate/High School program for 
Grades 7-12 runs Sunday-Thursday from 7–9pm. 
The cost is: $30 for Gr. 7-12 & $70 for Gr. 1-6 for 
the entire week. If not possible, freewill offering 
will be accepted.  
 

To register or for more information, please 
contact: http://bit.ly/TT2023promo 
905-723-8141 or 
stgregorythegreat@archtoronto.org.  
 

More information about the program is also 
available at www.totustuustoronto.ca  
 

Seeing With Heart  
A Day of Reflection for  

Parents of LGBT Young Adults 
 

Saturday, June 3, 2023: 9:00am – 4:00pm 
Manresa Jesuit Spiritual Renewal Centre, 

2325 Liverpool Rd., Pickering. 
 

This day of reflection will provide parents with 
an opportunity to share their stories, listen to 
presentations from an experienced Catholic 
priest, reflect on the gifts and talents of their 
children, and participate in group discussions. 
They day ends with Mass. We hope to provide a 
relaxed and supportive environment for parents 
to meet and interact with other parents, reflect 
and discuss concerns, learn about resources, 
strengthen their love, and grow closer to God. 
Facilitator: Fr. Tom Rosica, CSB. A suggested 
offering of $65 per person. Includes lunch.  
For more information or to register please call 
Mike Hyland at 1-647-269-2499. 

St. Michael’s Choir Auditions 
St. Michael’s Choir School will be sending out 
scouts to elementary Catholic Schools. If you 
would like more information, please visit 
https://smcs.on.ca/auditions. 

 

Joyful Seekers of God 
Mariathon during the month of 
May. The Mariathon is a time in 
which the World Family of Radio 
Maria, that is the 125 radio stations 

around the world come together and raise funds 
to open a new radio station in a new place or to 
help a sister radio in a poor country to keep alive. 
Radio Maria is calling on the listeners of our 125 
radio stations around the world to support sister 
radios in poor countries and eventually open up 
a new one. To make a contribution, call: 
1-416-245-7117 or send an e-transfer to 
donations@radiomaria.ca  
 

Sunday Offering for May 21: 
$1,200  

Thank you for your ongoing generous support! 
 

 

ATTENTION ALL PARISHIONERS  
We ask all parishioners to park in the front 
parking lot of the school for Sunday Masses. 
Please leave the five or so spots near the rectory 
open for the elderly or for those with disabilities. 
Thankyou. 

 

Reminder to All Parents  
We have a Children’s Liturgy every Sunday for 
any child that has not received 1st Communion. 

  

Knights of Columbus 
                   

                St. Jude's Council #6052 at their May                             
         16th meeting made the following 

donations: 
 

$1,000 to Durham Special Olympics. 
 

$2,000 to Crohn’s & Colitis. 
 

$15,000 to Holy Cross for the exterior doors 
 

$3,000 to St. Philip’s for replating the tabernacle. 
 

$500 to Cystic Fibrosis Durham. 
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